
TRBP Student Liability Waiver

I acknowledge that my child is enrolling in a program with The Rosin Box Project (TRBP), San Diego’s
premiere contemporary ballet company, and I acknowledge the following:

1. My student has been appropriately vaccinated for various communicable disease, is in
accordance with the needs of vaccination at their school and school district, and poses no health
risk to teachers and other students.

2. My student will observe the school’s code of conduct and, as a parent, I am aware of these
policies. These policies include physical codes of conduct, anti-discrimination and
anti-defamation, and general respect for my student’s peers and instructors. I understand that
TRBP will uphold these policies and has a zero-tolerance policy for any and all behavior that
threatens the emotional or physical safety of other students or employees.

3. Dance is a physical activity, and I will not hold TRBP or TRBP’s instructor liable for injury that
occurs because of engaging in class. TRBP and its staff will work to always ensure my child’s
safety, including time spent arriving at and leaving class, and instructors will provide activities
that are ALWAYS physically and emotionally safe to engage in.

4. I acknowledge that photo and video documentation may need to take place so that TRBP can
report on program success to funders and directors. I acknowledge that this material will be kept
off social media and for private company use only. I also acknowledge that a separate “media
consent form” will be sent to parents to sign for any images or video that may be used for future
publicity purposes, and I am under no obligation to sign this subsequent waiver. TRBP will not
publicly use my child’s image without this additional signed consent.

5. I understand that art is a transformative activity that can shape my child’s future, and I’m excited
for them to experience a dance class! TRBP is committed to making dance a safe space for my
child to learn, and TRBP is committed to building an appreciation for the arts in new generations
of TK-12 students.

Thank you from all of us at The Rosin Box Project and we look forward to
working with your student!


